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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update December 3, 2020 

Latest Updates: 
Local:  

 
• While suspending parking and RV restrictions may be helpful to the community, we will continue to have 

parking enforcement for the following safety related activities: 
• Non-livable Recreational Vehicles (i.e. boats, ATV’s unhitched trailer beds, etc.) parked in front or 

on-street; 
• Commercial vehicle parking in front yard or non-street; 
• Parking in fire lanes/red curbs, handicapped spaces, in front of fire hydrants, etc. 
• Parking in alleys; 
• Parking on unpaved surfaces 
 

• CalOSBA is setting up the $500 million grant program announced on November 30th by the Governor and 
the Legislature for grants up to $25,000. Sign up here for updates and to receive information once the 
program is established.  
 

 
State: 
 

• Governor Newsom introduced the Regional Stay at Home Order dividing California into regions. Regions 
where ICU capacity falls below 15% availability will be placed into this Stay at Home order for three 
weeks. Southern California Region includes Los Angeles County, where it is predicted will reach the less 
15% ICU availability within the next week. 
 

• The Regional Stay at Home Order will be temporarily closing the following: 
• Bars 
• Wineries 
• Personal Services 
• Hair Salons/Barbershops 

 
• Sectors that will remain open during the stay at home order in the region will include: 

• Schools that have received a waiver 
• Critical infrastructure 
• Retail (20% capacity to reduce exposure) 
• Restaurants (take-out and delivery)    
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